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My name is Paul Carter and have lived in and around Salisbury all my life. I’ve used this Byway and others
around it for many years. It’s important to keep these open. I hope similar to the Devils punch bowl bypass
where even after the tunnel all the Byways Bridle ways have remained open for everyone to enjoy.

Thank you
Paul Carter




